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11th November 2024  

Relationships Education – Parent consultation 

Dear parents and carers,  

In the academic year 2020/21, Relationships Sex and Health Education became statutory in all primary schools 

in England. As a Catholic school, our mission is to support the spiritual, moral, social and cultural development 

of all of our pupils, rooted in the wisdom and teaching of the Church. The education of children in human 

sexuality is an important, precious and privileged responsibility. The Church teaches us that this is very much 

a partnership with parents, in which parents are the ‘first educators’ of their children on these matters; 

ultimately, you confer on us the right to co-educate your children with you.  

At St Margaret Clitherow, we have adopted Life to the Full Plus by Ten Ten Resources. Ten Ten is an award-

winning Catholic educational organisation that is well respected and very experienced in this field of work and 

has been approved by our diocese.  

Through their programme, Ten Ten understand the foundational role that parents have in educating and 

nurturing their children on these matters. Within the programme, they have built in resources which will not 

only keep you informed about what is being taught in school, but will also give you the opportunity to engage 

your children in discussion, activity and prayer.  

We would like to have your feedback on our approach, and particularly on the key decisions that we need to 

take regarding the teaching of certain topics. We have now opened a consultation period during which we 

welcome your feedback. You will need to log on and find out more about the programme before completing a 

questionnaire to share your thoughts.  

 

To take part in the consultation, please do the following:  

-  Access the Parent Consultation Tool and complete the course using the weblink or QR code.  
www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-consultation-primary.  

 

 

 

 

- Next complete the questionnaire before Monday 16th December 2024 using the weblink or 

QR code https://forms.office.com/e/Lwzgg2WD5F?origin=lprLink  

 

Username margaret-clitherow-ng5 

Password red-hill 

Parent Portal URL www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-portal 

http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-consultation-primary
https://forms.office.com/e/Lwzgg2WD5F?origin=lprLink
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We hope that this course reassures you about RSHE at SMC and helps you to understand that Life to the Full 

Plus is much more than a series of lessons. It is an entire platform of creative resources that will engage, 

inform and inspire our children and, indeed, you as parents. Life to the Full is intended to be partnership 

between home, school and church. You can access the parent portal at any point throughout the year to see 

what the children are learning. 

We know that you already do a fantastic job and we use this programme to further develop, support and 

enrich the partnership between home, school and church so that your child is fully supported in their relationship 

and health education.  

Kindest regards,  

Miss Cartledge 

RSHE Lead 


